Town of Warren
Tree Warden
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 87, Public
Shade Tree Law, Section 4 (Cutting of public shade trees; public hearing;
damages to fee owner), the Town of Warren Tree Warden will hold a public
hearing regarding an application from the Town of Warren to remove fifteen (15)
public shade trees located on Cronin Road. The hearing will be held Thursday
May 30th, 2024 at 4:00 pm in the Selectmen’s meeting room 48 High Street,
Warren, MA. Any person interested or wishing to be heard on this matter should
appear at the time and place designated, or may submit a letter to the Tree
Warden before the hearing so that it may be read into the hearing record.
Correspondence should be sent to Tree Warden at PO Box 628, Warren, MA,
01083. Or join the meeting via zoom at
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81180785980?pwd=NjNLaUZEYkdSbEZhWXBUMFA
xb0gOUTO9
Meeting ID: 811 8078 5980
Passcode: 273231
By Phone: +1(646)558-8656,,81180785980#,,,*273231#

The list of town trees designated for removal are as follows: located on
Cronin Road located between National Grid utility poles numbered 7 & 8, a 14
inch oak and a 32 inch oak; located between National Grid utility poles numbered
10 & 10-5, a 17 inch oak and a 12 inch birch; located across from National Grid
utility pole 17, a 20” locust; located between National Grid utility poles numbered
18 & 19, a 14 inch maple; located between National Grid utility poles humbered
19 & 20, two 8 inch cherry and a 30 inch maple; located between National Grid
utility poles numbered 20 & 21, a 12 inch oak and an 8 inch maple; located
between National Grid utility poles numbered 21 & 22, two 36 inch maple;
located between National Grid utility poles numbered 22-5 & 23, a 40+ inch oak
and a 14 inch pine. Jeremy Olson, Tree Warden



